NOTE NUMBER: 2023/99

The New Zealand Permanent Mission to the United Nations in Geneva presents its
compliments to the Office of the High Commissioner for Human Rights and has the honour
to refer to the Programme of Work regarding the Ninety-Second Session of the Committee
on the Rights of the Child to be convened from 16 January to 3 February 2023.

The New Zealand Permanent Mission has the further honour to advise that the New Zealand
representatives attending the Session will be:

Chappie Te Kani ~ Head of Delegation
Chief Executive
Oranga Tamariki (Ministry for Children)

Molly Elliott
General Manager, Policy
Ministry of Social Development

Steve Barnes
General Manager, Family and Community Health Policy
Manat Hauora (Ministry of Health)

Paula Attrill
General Manager, International Casework and Adoption
Oranga Tamariki (Ministry for Children)

Dr David Wales
National Director, Learning
Ministry of Education

Kristie Carter
Director of Insights
Te Puni Kokiri (Ministry of Maori Development)

Lucy Duncan
Permanent Representative
New Zealand Permanent Mission to the United Nations, Geneva

Nathan Glassey
Deputy Permanent Representative
New Zealand Permanent Mission to the United Nations, Geneva
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Emma Hodder

First Secretary
New Zealand Permanent Mission to the United Nations, Geneva

The New Zealand Permanent Mission to the United Nations takes this opportunity to renew
to the Office of the High Commissioner for Human Rights the assurances of its highest

consideration.

New Zealand Permanent Mission to the United Nations

GENEVA
5 January 2023




